
Frito-Lay Recalls Avocado Salsa Jar Dip Due to Mislabeling 
 
Recall Date: 16 June 2023 
 
Description: Frito-Lay is recalling select 15oz Tostitos Avocado Salsa Jar Dips that may contain 
an undeclared milk allergen.  For more information, please visit the FDA website. 
 
The following item was sold at The Exchange: 

PRODUCT* INCORRECT BACK LABEL UPC 
BEST 

BEFORE 
DATE 

Tostitos Avocado  
Salsa 15 oz 

 
 

UPC barcode 
ending in 

05597 

Located on 
upper rim of 

jar: 
 

2 NOV 23 
OR 

3 NOV 23 

*Only Avocado Salsa with incorrect back label listed above are affected. The incorrect back 
label/UPC is for Tostitos Mild Salsa which is not impacted 

 
Hazard: Those with an allergy or severe sensitivity to milk run the risk of a serious or life-threatening 
allergic reaction if they consume this product. 
 
Remedy:  If consumers have an allergy or severe sensitivity to milk, they should not consume the 
product and discard it immediately.  
 
Incidents/Injuries: No allergic reactions related to this matter have been reported to date. 
 
Sold at: The Exchange and other retailers. 
 
Consumer Contact: Consumers with the impacted product can contact Frito-Lay Consumer 
Relations at 1-800-352-4477 (9 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. CST, Monday-Friday). 
 
Manufacturer: Frito-Lay 
 
Recall #: 23-022 

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/frito-lay-issues-allergy-alert-undeclared-milk-mislabeled-tostitos-avocado-salsa-jar-dip

